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Warm regards, from your Newsletter Editors, Mike & Petra S. Berger 

Volunteer… Your HELP makes a Difference, is Needed, and is Truly Valued! 

 

Notes from the Chair 
Diane Dendy 

Summer is here! With warmer weather coming there will be plenty to keep us all busy 
maintaining and sprucing up High Desert Estates.  

Annual HOA Meeting: Thank you all for coming to the Annual Meeting. We heard it was a 
great time. The community had a lot of comments for the Board. The meeting took place on 
May 15 at Crooked River Park. We thanked our outgoing board members; Leona Coleman, 
Raef Parmelee and Karlene Richmond for their service. They will continue to help when they 
can. We welcome our new board members; Chris Burk, Dan Swearingen, and Ken Waltjen. 

CC&R Review: The CC&Rs are being reviewed and will be amended where needed. We are 
asking all homeowners to share CC&R changes they want the Board to consider. Please send 
them to the office at 5980 S.E. Jerry Dr. 

HOA Monthly Board Meeting: Our next regular meeting is Tuesday, June 8, 2021, at 6:30 
pm in the HOA office. We will be able to seat 9 people, including the 5 board members, will 
maintain social distancing, and wear face coverings. Please call (541)236-7284 and leave a 
message if you plan on attending! 

Fire Season:  Be Smart and Be Safe!  Fire safety should be everyone’s priority now with the 
hot weather and the return of fire season. If you have not already done so, please inspect your 
property and take inventory of trees that need to be limbed. Brush and weeds act as ladder 
fuels igniting trees and thus should also be removed. Protect yourself and your neighbors! 
Checkout the Crook County Burn Regulations at 

crookcountyfireandrescue.com/burninfo/burn-regulations/ or call 541-447-BURN (2876). 

Drought: We are in the middle of an ongoing drought. Please do your part to conserve water. 
During the summer dry months, we ask that you restrict any heavy lot watering to reduce the 
impact on our water system as follows: Alternate your water use. Odd Numbered Lots to 
water on odd numbered calendar days. Even Numbered Lots to water on even numbered 
calendar days! Use your Lot number, not your Address number. Lot numbers are on your 
Water Bill. 

We welcome everyone in our community. If you see Allen and I as we take our daily walk, give 
us a wave, and stop and chat if you have time! 

End of notes from the Chair - Stay safe! 
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